
Things	are	happening	in	Old	Nags	Head	Cove	as	summer	comes	to	an	end!	

	

Again	this	year	the	boardwalk	has	been	full	of	activity,	in	early	spring	lots	of	trout,	drum,	spot,	and	
croaker	were	caught.	Thanks	for	the	awesome	pole	holders	Ted!		Then	as	the	summer	got	into	full	swing	
there	was	a	lot	of	crabbing	going	on.		Many	people	were	also	using	the	grassy	area	south	of	the	
clubhouse	for	just	lounging	around	or	reading	a	book,	we	even	had	a	group	picnic.		The	normal	dog	
activity	went	on	in	the	early	am	as	well	as	the	dusk	hours.	We	had	a	bit	of	volleyball	going	on,	some	
soccer	and	a	game	of	whiffle	ball.		We	also	had	a	week	of	intense	basketball	games.		The	pool	has	been	
busy	despite	the	crazy	wet,	unexpected	weather	and	the	umbrellas	have	been	taking	a	beating,	but	the	
water	has	remained	clear	and	refreshing.	

We	now	have	a	new	doggie	station	thanks	to	a	homeowner	who	has	allowed	us	to	put	it	on	their	
property.		It	is	located	on	Hesperides	as	you	go	up	the	hill	on	the	right	hand	side.		So	please	put	the	bags	
in	their	proper	place.		Also	the	Town	of	Nags	Head	moved	their	doggie	station	located	at	the	sound	
access	on	Danube	closer	to	the	street	so	that	it	can	be	seen	and	used	by	the	people	walking	their	pets.	
There	is	also	a	trash	can	at	the	access.	Please	remember	there	is	a	leash	law	in	the	Town	of	Nags	Head.			
If	there	is	no	doggie	station	on	your	dog	route	please	take	a	bag	for	your	pet’s	disposal.	

The	Board	of	Directors	has	been	working	hard	to	make	our	neighborhood	safe	and	beautiful.		We	have	
been	working	close	with	the	Town	of	Nags	Head	to	keep	the	brush	cut	back	in	the	right	of	way.		They	are	
looking	into	the	water	pipe	on	Old	Cove	Road	that	needs	some	maintenance.		They	have	also	been	in	
touch	with	the	Board	about	the	flooding	issues	on	Pompano	Way.		As	the	busy	season	slows	down	there	
are	likely	to	be	more	trash	and	recycle	cans	left	by	the	street	so	if	you	know	your	neighbor	well	enough	
and	they	are	weekenders	please	pull	the	cans	back	off	the	street.		It	will	make	it	safer	for	everyone.		We	
all	know	parking	can	be	an	issue	especially	in	the	summer	months,	however	please	do	not	have	your	
guests	park	on	the	street	itself,	park	in	the	right-of	–way.	

The	next	scheduled	Board	of	Directors	meeting	is	September	16	a-	9AM	at	the	clubhouse.		Contact	a	
member	if	you	wish	to	bring	up	any	concerns	or	comments.		The	meetings	are	open	to	members	in	good	
standing.	

Please	remember	if	you	have	a	RV,	boat	trailer,	camper,	or	a	vehicle	it	must	be	licensed	and	on	your	
property,	not	your	neighbors	or	in	the	right-of-way.		It	is	in	the	covenants	that	there	shall	be	no	active	
use	or	habitation	of	any	type	of	camper	or	watercraft.		The	By-Laws	and	Covenants	can	be	found	on	the	
www.oldnagsheadcovehoa	website	under	the	documents	icon.		

We	have	quite	a	lot	of	building	going	on	at	the	moment,	as	well	as	many	new	homeowners	in	the	
neighborhood.	I	have	meet	a	few	of	you	at	the	pool	which	is	open	11am	till	7	pm	weather	permitting	till	
September	10th	so	please	stop	by	if	you	have	any	questions	or	would	just	like	to	introduce	yourself.		
Otherwise	I	hope	to	see	you	at	the:			

ANNUAL	LABOR	DAY	PICNIC	
The	Date	is	Saturday,	September	2,	2017	at	1	PM	so	plan	on	coming	over	to	the	clubhouse.		
Hotdogs,	bar-b-que,	coleslaw,	beans,	and	drinks	will	be	provided	by	the	Association.		Please	

bring	your	favorite	dish	and	be	sure	to	put	this	on	your	calendar.			


